
 

 

The SFPUC’s Hot Water Recirculation Pump Rebate Program requires applicants to 

submit a minimum of two (2) photographs of the pump meeting the following criteria: 

• One photo including a piece of paper with the date, address (including unit number for 

multi-family residences), and the pump (showing the manufacturer and model) 

• One photo of the installed pump at either the water heater or under a sink 

• For multi-family properties seeking rebates for pumps installed at more than one heater, 

you will need to include photos of each installed pump  

You may provide your photos by: 

1) Directly uploading your photos and scans in your online application in any of the following 

format types (pdf, .jpg, .tiff, .gif and .png) here.  Do NOT upload HEIC format files, our system 

cannot accept them.  

2) Email them to waterconservation@sfwater.org.  Make sure all emails you send include your 

application number and that your photographs are named as your installation address with unit 

number.   
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